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POSTGRADUATE COURSES ON BUILDING RESILIENCE
TO CLIMATE CHANGE 2010

The United Nations University Institute for Sustainability and Peace (UNU-
ISP), Tokyo, Japan in collaboration with the University Network for Climate and
Ecosystems Change Adaptation Research (UN-CECAR) invites interested
postgraduate students and professionals to enroll in Postgraduate Courses on
Building Resilience to Climate Change which will start on September 13, 2010.

The courses are offered to postgraduate students enrolled in the Master’s
Degree or Ph.D. Programme in any discipline. The number of participants is
limited to twenty six (26) per course.

The first two (2) weeks of the Programme offers the following two (2) credit
courses which all students will take: Week 1 - Science, Impacts and Vulnerability;
Week 2 — Approaches to Adaptation; and Week 3 - Practical Training on Geographic
Information System (GIS) and Downscaling Weather Forecast Models.

The tuition fee is USD 500 (or JPY 50,000) per course. A limited number of
fellowships (covering tuition fees and living expenses) are available for outstanding
students from developing countries and who can demonstrate a need for financial
assistance. All students are expected to pay their own travel expenses.

For more information, visit the UNU-ISP website at
http://isp.unu.edu/cecar. Application form is accessible in the website. The
deadline for submission is on July 31, 2010.
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